
 

Staffing and Transition 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As a school, we are finally able to share with you the changes that will be in place 

for September 2022. 

 

As a school that continues to grow and flourish, we are pleased to say that we will 

have twelve classes across the school again next year. Alongside this will be new 

teachers joining our teaching team.  

 

Below is a table outlining which teacher will be where and which year group(s) they 

will be teaching:  

 

Class Base Teacher Which year group 

Wren Miss Kennerley Nursery 

Puffin Miss Lounds Reception 

Robin Miss Stretton Reception 

Magpie Mrs Norman/Mrs 

Henderson 

Year One 

Dove Mrs Lewis/Mrs Pawlitta Year One & Year Two 

Jay Miss Marsh Year Two 

Siskin Miss Talton Year Three 

Swift Miss Goodwin Year Three & Year Four 

Kittiwake Mrs Allen Year Four 

Goldcrest Mr Patten Year Five  

Kingfisher Miss Fox Year Five  

Nightingale Miss Watson/Mrs Siddall Year Six 

 

 

Transition will be taking place on Monday 4th July and Tuesday 5th July. Children will 

come to school at the normal time and register in their usual classes, they will then 

be taken to their new classes to begin the day. You will be told which class your 

child will be in by the end of this week. 

 

The transition days are a perfect opportunity for the children to spend time with their 

class teacher in their new class base and begin to build positive relationships.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our support staff will continue doing an amazing job in the following phases: 

 

Miss Flowers Nursery 

Miss Cox & Miss Ward Reception classes 

Mrs Gallagher & Mrs Sefton Across KS1 

Mrs Peters, Mrs Cox & TBC Across KS2 

 

Mrs Coverley will be taking on a new role as a Family Support Worker and will be 

focussing on safeguarding, wellbeing & attendance. 

 

To support yourselves and our children in knowing who is who across school we will 

put some information on our website. A link to this will be sent out later in the week. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

 
 

Mr M Cohen 

Acting Head Teacher 


